
  

  

                          4th February 2019 

 

      Year 9 Options Evening 
       Monday 11th February 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Due to our emergency closure on Thursday 31st January we have rearranged the Year 9 Options 
Evening to Monday 11th February 2019. 

The timings will be slightly different as the evening will run from 5-6.30pm.  There will be no initial 
meeting in the senior hall but Mr Higginson, Ms Ollerenshaw, Miss Phillips will be available to 
answer any questions raised and to give advice.  The lead teachers from English, Maths and 
Science will also be available to provide information and guidance. The presentation from Mr 
Higginson will be on the website so you can make yourself familiar with the subject choices and 
how to fill in the options form.  

Parents and carers will still be able to see all the options subjects and gain a clear understanding 
of the new subjects offered.  Please look through the booklet enclosed to see all the choices 
available and where they will be sited on the evening.  

Parking will be available on the junior tennis courts and in the usual car parks.   

The deadline for the return of the options form will be THURSDAY 14th FEBRUARY.  Please hand in 
to the YEAR 9 OFFICE. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

    

 

Ms S Ollerenshaw    Mr R Higginson 
Head of Year 9     Senior Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

  
 


